
 

 

17 July 2012 
 
Mr Philip Hine 
SA Heritage Resources Agency 
Limpopo Province 
PO Box 4637 
Cape Town  
8000 
 
By e:mail: phine@sahra.org.za 
 
Dear Mr Hine 
 
PROVISION OF A TRUCK LOAD CONTROL SYSTEM AT THE WOESTALLEEN 
INTERCHANGE ON SECTION 4(C) OF THE MAPUTO DEVELOPMENT CORRIDOR 
 
It is the intention of the South African National Roads Agency (SOC) Ltd and Trans 
African Concessions (Pty) Limited (TRAC) to construct a truck load control system at the 
Woestalleen interchange on section 4 (c) of the Maputo Development Corridor.  
 
Chameleon Environmental was appointed to undertake the environmental studies on 
their behalf. Notice is hereby given in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment 
Regulations of 18 June 2010 promulgated in terms of the National Environmental 
Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), that a Basic Assessment is conducted for 
the proposed development for submission to the National Department of Environmental 
Affairs (DEA). The reference number assigned to the project by DEA is 
14/12/16/3/3/1/567. 
 
Please refer to the Background Information Document and locality plan attached for the 
project. The entire project falls within the N4 road reserve and no archaeological sites or 
graves are encountered on the site. 
 
Kindly forward your comments or enquiries regarding the above matter to the 
undersigned.  
 
For more information, do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Dr Jenine Bothma 


